PROPOSED SOLAR FARM ON LAND TO EAST OF ASHEN
Application  21/01645/SCR

The Parish Council has been consulted on the above environmental screening application for  a 76 ha application for a solar farm to the east of Ashen on three sites, two accessed from Hollow Road and the main site accessed from the Ovington Road.  The application can be viewed on the BDC website.  The present question is whether the proposal would be likely to have a significant environmental effect for the purposes of being environmentally assessed.   The consultation is until 8th June 2021.  The Parish Council is proposing to consider the matter at a meeting of the Council at 7.15 pm on 2nd June 2021 in the Village Hall.


